August 25, 2014

Mr. Franz Teufl
Mogersdorf 289
A-8382

Austria

Email: info@aquarius-nature.com

Dear Mr. Teufl,

On behalf of the staff of the Save Japan Dolphins
initiative at Earth Island Institute, we would like to express
our appreciation to you and the staff of Aquarius Natural
Products your generous donation of $1000.

This donation will provide necessary support for efforts to
protect dolphins in Taiji, Japan from the cruel and inhumane
dolphin drive fishery. It will also assist efforts to prevent
the capture of dolphins for transport to captive facilities
around the world.

Earth Island Institute is a tax-deductible non-profit
organization and your donation is deductible to the full extent
allowed by law.

Best of luck with the efforts of Aquarius Natural Products

and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions,
and again our thanks for your caring about dolphins.

Best Regards,

David Ph¥llips
Director, International Marine Mammal Project
Earth Island Institute
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2150 Aliston Way, Suite 460
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